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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What fantastic event on Thursday evening. Thank you so 
much for your emails. Our children shone on stage and 
exemplified the school mission statement of ‘Be the Best We 
Can Be’.  Every single child showed bravery, resilience and 
professionalism – but by far the most important thing to see 
was the amount of fun that every child on stage was having.  
From a teacher’s point of view, it really was a WOW moment!  
I can only imagine the pride that you must have felt as parents 
and families.  Well done and thank you to every single 
member of the cast, crew and production team to make this 
happen.  AMAZING! 
 
The year 6 SATs results have also arrived this week and as you 
can see below – they have done amazingly well.  
Congratulations to all of our year 6s. We are so proud of you.   

 
 
Yearly School Reports will come home with your child tonight 
– we hope that you enjoy reading about their achievements 
this year. Please fill out your response form and sign it so that 
we know you have received the report.  We welcome 
feedback on the new format also. 
 
Next week there will be some photographs to share and a 
round up of all of the success of the children and team for the 
whole year.  We are looking forward to sharing a packed 
newsletter next week.   
 
There is a lot going on next week so this newsletter will cover 
events for the coming week and a little but about plans for 
September.   
 
Topic Showcase - Tuesday 18th July  
2.45pm 
This is your finally opportunity to join your children in their 
current classroom and share with them the learning that they 
have been doing.  You will also be able to take home all of 
your child’s work with them on this day.  You may like to bring 
a bag! 

 
3.15pm – There will be a performance from our children that 
have singing lessons and the school choir on the playground 
for all to enjoy. 
 
School Discos – Wednesday 19th July 
The school discos will happen after school on this day as 
arranged by the PTA.  Children are invited to wear party 
clothes or mufti/non school uniform in this day if they wish 
to do so.  PE kit can be brought in a bag -or vice versa. 
 
Transition Time – Thursday 20th July 

The children will be spending the afternoon with their new 
teachers on Thursday afternoon  - children will be collected 
from their usual classrooms at the end of the day. 
 

Friday 21st July – Last Day of Term 
Volunteers and PTA Thank You Tea – 1.45pm 
We are so grateful to our volunteers and PTA who make all 
the difference all year round.  We would like you to join us for 
tea and cakes in the hall to celebrate YOU and the support 
that you have given to the school this year.   We would also 
like to invite you to join the year 6 leavers assembly 
afterwards. 
 
Year 6 Leavers assembly – 2.30pm 
Year 6 parents are invited to join the whole school for the 
Year 6 leavers assembly and awards.  This will be our farewell 
to our wonderful year 6s 
 
3.25pm  
School is out for the summer!!! 
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to 
bringing you a round up of our year next week. 
 
Kirsty Kingham 
Principal  
 
 
Holiday Dates and Inset Dates for Next Academic Year 
The term dates and Inset days can be found at the link  
download.asp (ashfordhillprimary.co.uk) or Ashford Hill 
Primary School - Term Dates.  You will need to scroll to the 
end of the page on the second link.  Hopefully this will be 
helpful when planning holidays and childcare for INSET days. 
 

Plase follow the link to view the calendar for next year –  

Ashford Hill Primary School - Calendar 

https://www.ashfordhillprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=93&type=pdf
https://www.ashfordhillprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=21
https://www.ashfordhillprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=21
https://www.ashfordhillprimary.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

